
Tuesday, November 24, 2015 
 
The special meeting of the Board of Trustees for Greenfield Municipal Utilities was called to order by 
Chairperson Don Carlos at 8:00 a.m. in the City Council Chambers of City Hall. 
 
Roll was called and those present were Trustees Lynne Don Carlos, Robert Guikema, and Terry 
Schneider.  Also present were General Manager Scott Tonderum, Consultants Duane Armstead and 
Anne Kimber, and Office Manager Rebecca Haase.  
 
Absent: None 
 
Anne Kimber presented the Board of Trustees with the results of the electric rate study and 
recommendations for considerations when setting future rates. 
 
Guikema exited at 9:25 a.m. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:32 a.m.  
 

________________________ 
       Chairperson, Lynne Don Carlos 
Attest: _________________________ 
Rebecca Haase, Office Manager 


